
See All the Places Your TollTag Will Now Go
Taking a mile-high road trip? NTTA’s TollTag now provides the 
lowest toll rates while driving on most toll roads in Colorado.

Six Colorado toll roads  (E-470, I-25 Express Lanes, US-36 Express 
Lanes, C-470 Express Lanes, Central 70 Express Lanes and I-70 
Mountain Express Lanes) join toll roads in Oklahoma, Kansas, Texas 
and parts of Florida to provide convenience and the lowest toll rate 
with your TollTag. Before hitting the road, make sure your TollTag 
account is in good standing to qualify.  

This good news works both ways. Visitors from Colorado with their 
own toll transponder will also receive the lowest rates on NTTA roads. 
As a note of caution, vehicles should NOT have more than one toll 
transponder.  

Easily and conveniently manage your TollTag account online. Your toll road usage in any of the above 
states will be included on your TollTag statement.  

NTTA continues working with toll agencies across the nation to make the TollTag operable on other toll 
roads. Stay tuned!  


